
Calling all Students 

 We are getting ready for Santa, and want to transform our 
cafeteria into a Christmas Holiday House.  Please take a small 
box (Chinese food container) and wrap it like a present.  
Please be as creative as possible.  Let your individuality shine 
through.  This day is all about you! Wrapped boxes will be 
collected by Wednesday, November 23.  These can be sent 
into school to the attention of Adrienne Lamanno.  All wrapped 
boxes will be hung up for our Holiday Celebration. 

Hey Kids, Santa’s elves need your 
help!!  We have been so busy 
making presents for you; we have 
no time for decorations! 


